
RECALL NOTICE 
Thule Group Announces Recall of Thule Sleek Stroller 

#11000001-5, 11000017, 11000330, 11000337-342 

 

Hazard: Due to a manufacturing defect, the handlebar can detach from the Stroller 

frame, posing an injury hazard to the child.  

Recalled Product: Thule Sleek Stroller manufactured from May 2018 –September 

2019. 

Remedy: Consumers should immediately stop using the Stroller and contact Thule 

Group for a free replacement Stroller frame. 

For more information: 

1-855-929-3531 
Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. ET 

www.thule.com/recallthulesleek 

This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product 

Safety Commission and Health Canada. 

 

Post until 12/10/2020 

http://www.thule.com/

